
CRIME  ALERT 

   Date:  January 6, 2020        Alert #:    20-001 

CRIME ALERT 

This information is being provided to make you aware of suspicious or criminal activity in the Countryside 
area. Please review this alert and take appropriate action.   

 

Any questions can be directed to Deputy Chief Scott Novak at (708) 352-2171. 

Countryside police 

 

The Countryside Police Department has been alerted to the following 
criminal activity in our area: 
 

The Countryside Police Department is currently investigating several 
motor vehicle burglaries that occurred in the overnight / early morning 
hours of January 5-6, 2020.  Currently, all of the incidents have been 
isolated in the neighborhood between Brainard Avenue and Willow 
Springs Road, south of Joliet Road.  It appears that these vehicles were 
rummaged through and personal items and loose change were taken 
during the incident(s). 
 

Please remember to keep all vehicle doors and windows closed and 
locked at all times. Valuable items should be kept out of sight or locked 
in the trunk. Do not leave garage door openers in parked vehicles. 
Once inside your vehicle, thieves will have access to your garage/
home at any time.  
 

Remember, report any suspicious persons or activity to the Countryside 
Police Department by calling 9-1-1 immediately.  


